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To Whom it may concern,

Please find a letter we would like recognized in support of Bill 1 - Amendment to the Electricity Act.

Thank you

Ron Seftel

Senior Vice President, Operations

Bullfrog Power inc.
366 Adelaide Street West, Suite 701
Toronto ON M5V 1R9

t: 416.360.3464x211

m: 647.403.9870

f: 416.360.8385

e: ron.seftel(5)bullfroQPOwer.com
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bullfrogpower

December 4, 2013

To Whom It May Concern:

Bullfrog Power is Canada's leading green energy provider. Since 2005, Bullfrog has been offering

Canadians a green energy choice. Bullfrog's mission is founded on a belief that consumers have a

unique power to change the world, and that it is important to make clean energy choices available so

that consumers can exert their influence. Individuals have the opportunity to take action and reduce

their own environmental footprint. As more and more people choose renewable energy, green

solutions become increasingly affordable both as a result of the technology being improved and

through economies of scale.

Bullfrog has long supported the concept of a voluntary market for renewable energy in Nova Scotia.

Providing individuals with a choice gives them a say in the way that their energy is produced.

Moreover, a voluntary market is an important way to drive additional renewable energy development

and provide new opportunities for renewable energy investment.

Bullfrog Power supports the announcement of the government's efforts to open the market to more

consumer choice and to increase the amount of renewable electricity being generated by and for

residents of Nova Scotia.

Yours very truly,

Holly Bond

www.liullfrogpower.com
Bullfrog PowerInc. 1883 Upper Water Street, Collins Bank Building, Suite 202, Halifax, NS B3J 1S9


